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【Editorial Postscript】
In publishing the JR East Group Sustainability Report 2010, our primary aim has been to 
provide information concerning our Group’s latest initiatives and the measures we have been 
taking in an easy-to-understand manner. Through this publication we hope to identify the 
challenges we face, and we would appreciate your frank opinions which would help us to 
continue to evolve as a Trusted Life-style Service Creating Group. In conclusion, we thank 
everyone involved in the publication of this report and all those who have supported it.
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